
 

√Our prayer is that we would all Encounter Jesus at the Table and be freshly awakened to and drawn 
into the life of the gospel today - inspired  
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WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH 
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Upon arriving, please check your kids in at our check-in 
station by the main doors. Children stay with their 
parents in the service until their programs begin. 

Kidcare        (ages 0-2 yrs)  Room 115 
Jr.	
  Kids     (ages 3-4 yrs)  Room 112 
Kids     (K-Gr. 5)               Room 102 
APEX    (Gr 6-8)   Youth Room  

 
If you’d prefer to keep your little one with you and 
need a quiet place there is a staycare room in the 

office lounge.	
  

KIDS MINISTRY 

Apr 9 
BULLETIN 

City Wide service 
Pearkes Arena 

behind Tillicum Mall 
 
 
 
 
 

April 14th 10am 
office@cityreach.ca 

@ LAMBRICK 

APRIL 14TH  

7PM 

Over the last while, we've been walking through 
Luke's gospel with an eye to the moments where we 

encounter Jesus at a table with others. This 
morning's text, or meal really, is particularly 

significant as it is the meal that helps us make sense 
of the cross. But it's not just a meal that we are to 

know about, but a meal that we are invited to 
partake.  As Jesus Himself says, "Do this in 

remembrance of me" (Luke 22:19). Not "say this" or 
"think this", but "do this" - eat this meal together in 

my presence - in remembrance of me.   

KIDS NEED YOU! 
We have had an amazing year in Kid’s Ministry. 
As we enter into this next season - when our 
university students head home and we honour 
them and our volunteers who served tirelessly 
throughout the year - we need 28 people who 
are willing to serve 4 times over the next 4 
months in order to continue to offer Children’s 
Ministry from May to August. If you’ve been a 
part of LPC for at least 6 months, love Jesus, 
love kids and want to see kids love Jesus, sign 
up at the info table following the service, or 
talk to Jenn in person! 

SUMMER INTERN 

This Easter Sunday (April 16th) we are hoping 
to celebrate baptism with a number of our 

people.  If you are interested in being 
baptized talk to Scott ASAP. 

LPC has applied for grants and may have 
opportunity for up to six summer intern 
positions, in a variety of roles. Students must 
be between the ages of 16-30, and currently 
enrolled in, and intending to return to, full 
time studies. Positions may include roles with 
youth, kids, admin and worship.  If you’re 
interested, ask an LPC staff member for more 
info or email office@lambrick.com. 



 

 

2 

Issue #: [Date] Dolor Sit Amet 

 

WAYS TO  
CONNECT 

Alpha : MON 6:30-8 (off site) 
 
ELL:  MON 10:30-12noon, Beginner level 

 MON 7 – 8:30pm, Intermediate level  

 NOT meeting this THURS 10:30 -
12noon - returns April 27th  

Women’s Faith Connection:  9:30-
11:30am.   

 
Prayerwerks: WED 7- 8am 

Connect (High School Youth): WED 7- 9pm  

Women in the Word: WED 7- 9pm.    

Men’s Bible Study: THURS 7-8:15am 

Club 412 (Grades 6-8): THURS 6:30 - 8:30 

Good Friday Service @ Lambrick:   
    FRI Apr 14th, 7pm. 
White Hatter Pro-D: WED Apr 26, 7-9pm 

 
Look for more information at 

www.lambrick.com/get-connected 

OFFICE HOURS:   
MON-THURS   10-3PM 

PRAYER MATTERS 

WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH         APRIL 9, 2017 

we seek to KNOW, LOVE & SERVE GOD 
          with GRACE, AUTHENTICITY & HOSPITALITY 
        In our CHURCH, NEIGHBOURHOOD & WORLD 

Today we pray for Wiseways preschool.   Also, we pray for 
one of our missionary partners, Brent and Shelley Weeks, 
serving with Reach Beyond in Australia - spreading the 
gospel throughout the Asia Pacific via radio. Pray for the 
broadcasts in two new languages; recently developed 
partnerships with Focus on the Family Australia and SonSet 
Radios (who provided radios to Papua New Guinea); and the 
church in Romania mentored to start a radio ministry. Brent, 
Shelly, Nelson and Malcolm are all involved in their church's 
music ministry, but some of the sound equipment has been 
stolen from the church. Please pray for its return. 

WOMENS BIBLE STUDIES 
• WOMEN’S FAITH CONNECTION TUESDAYS 9:30-11:30am: 

Beth Moore's newest study- Entrusted, six sessions 
through 2nd Timothy. All are welcome. 

• WOMEN IN THE WORD: WEDNESDAYS 7-9pm Starting 
April 12: an 8 week study by Sheila Walsh: The Storm 
Inside.   Study the lives 8 women in the Bible who faced 
great storms and witnessed God’s faithfulness.   

PARENT PRO-D 
Lambrick is hosting a FREE community event for parents 
from 7-9pm on April 26th. Darren Laur, retired Victoria 
Police officer and current Internet Safety Guru (also known 
as The White Hatter), will be presenting a 2 hour seminar on 
Internet Literacy & Safety, designed to help parents protect 
their children from the potential dangers on the internet. 
Darren’s presentations are award winning, and we are 
honoured to host him and to open our 
doors to parents in the community.  FYI: 
A white hat hacker is a computer 
security specialist who breaks into 
protected systems and networks to test 
and assess their security. 


